
     

— Regular Mass Times — 

Saturday:  4:00, 6:30 pm 

Sunday: 8:00, 10:30 am 

M, Tu, Th, F: 7:30 am 

W (school) 8:30 am 

Holy Days:   as announced 

 

— Sacrament of Reconciliation — 

Saturday:  5:00-6:00 pm and 

other times by appointment  

 

-Adoration of the Blessed Sacrament- 
Tuesday: after Mass until noon, 

except when a funeral is scheduled 
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August 29, 2021 — 22nd Sunday in Ordinary Time—B 

— Regular Mass Times — 

Saturday:  4:00, 6:30 pm 

Sunday: 8:00, 10:30 am 

M, Tu, Th, F: 7:30 am 

W (school) 8:30 am 

Holy Days:   as announced 

 

— Sacrament of Reconciliation — 

Saturday:  5:00-6:00 pm and 

other times by appointment  

 

-Adoration of the Blessed Sacrament- 
Tuesday: after Mass until noon, 

except when a funeral is scheduled 

— Parish Office Hours — 
Monday-Friday 

8:00 a.m.-3:00 p.m. 
Bulletin Deadline: Monday, Noon 

A Message from Fr. Tom Donovan: 
— Mass Times — 

Saturday:  4:00, 6:30 pm 

Sunday: 8:00, 10:30 am 

M, Tu, Th, F: 7:30 am 

W. at St. Dominic School  8:30 am 

Th. at Good Samaritan  10:00 am 

Holy Days:   as announced 
When on vacation visit: www.masstimes.org 

 

— Sacrament of Reconciliation — 

Saturday:  5:00-6:00 pm and 

other times by appointment  

 

-Adoration of the Blessed Sacrament- 

Tuesday: after Mass until noon 

Mon.,  August 30, 2021 

7:30 a.m.   Tom Mock+ 

 

Tues.,  August 31,  2021 

7:30 a.m.  Sharon Maas+ 

  

Wed., Sept. 1, 2021   

  at St. Dominic School: 

8:30 a.m.  Paul & Eadie Edwards+ 

  

Thurs., Sept 2, 2021 

7:30 a.m.  Jim Hildebrand+ 

   at Good Samaritan: 

10:00 a.m.  temporarily suspended 

 

Fri.,  Sept. 3, 2021 

7:30 a.m.  Edward F. Benz + 

 

Twenty-third Sunday in Ordinary Time 

Sat., Sept. 4, 2021   

4:00 p.m.  Russ Terstriep+ 

6:30 p.m.  Parish Intentions 

Sun.,  Sept 5,  2021 

 8:00 a.m.  Katie Kroeter+ 

10:30 a.m. Robert & Rita Hummel+ 

                    

Perpetual Prayer Candle for 

Special  Intentions 

Week of August 28-Sept. 3 

            For those going through  

                  Cancer Treatment 

   Our First Reading this weekend finds Moses mar-
veling at the gift of God’s Law which was given him to 
be given to the Children of Israel.  I was struck by Mo-
ses’ response.  He tells the people to “observe (the 
Law) carefully” so that everyone who sees the wis-
dom and intelligence of the Law and the People who 
follow the Law may say, “This great nation is truly a 
wise and intelligent people!” 
   Our laws were established in an age where the 
rights and obligations of the individual were para-
mount, and where each citizen was presumed to have 
the right and duty of forming those laws through the 
election of representatives to the legislative and exec-
utive functions of government.  Our forebears were 
convinced that the power of law comes from the con-
sent of those who live under the same law.  They had 
experienced the ‘top-down’ law that comes from royal 

fiat and from other coercive power, but did not reflect the needs or the respect inherent 
in the humanity of the lower classes.  They had experienced the tyranny which under-
mined essential rights that they came to see and understand as written into the human 
person by their creator… ‘inalienable rights’ of life, liberty, and the pursuit of happi-
ness… were being denied.  And so, using this essential understanding of God’s good-
ness and of human nature which all people of goodwill could accept, and looking at how  
the coercive power of government could be divided, such that the powers would work 
against each other in what we call “checks and balances”, concepts such as ‘due pro-
cess’, habeas corpus, subsidiarity (where law finds its best expression in the lowest lev-
els of state and local governments, rather than in top-down expressions from the federal 
government), and an encyclopedia of freedoms which are enumerated for protection 
from undue government interference… the right to a free press, free religious expres-
sion, public gatherings, self-defense, non-self-incrimination, and others… would arise 
and be enshrined in very fabric of our nation and of our national identity.  Our govern-
ment officials, public servants, and military members—none of these mighty powers 
swear their allegiance to the President or Congress.  They swear to “protect and defend 
the Constitution of the United States of America.”  While our nation is in great need of 
continual renewal every generation in its understanding and respect for its law, its histo-
ry, and the civic responsibility of its citizens, it is a system of governance which has ro-
bustly supported the people of our nation and encouraged their ingenuity and industry. 
   As we approach the 20th anniversary of the terrorist attacks of September 11, 2001, 
as we strain and squawk under the weight of the pressing social issues of our day, as 
we suffer and mourn the losses of the COVID pandemic, and as well look to an uncer-
tain future in foreign affairs, the economy, and so many other areas of concern, I invite 
us as Catholics to see this as an opportunity to be leaven for our broken society.  It is a 
people who value and wish to see society restored to its greatest ideals as a free nation 
under God who will receive the awe and respect as a wise and intelligent nation in our 
own day. May a nation renewed in its devotion to peace, justice, and freedom be so 
close to God as to bear his law, his very Word in our hearts and our minds! 

—- 
   This week we will take a collection after Communion at each of the Masses to provide 
for humanitarian relief to the people of Haiti by way of Catholic Relief Services (CRS).  .  
As you know from the news, the people of Haiti have suffered both earthquake and trop-
ical storms though the last month, which has left many people homeless, hungry, and 
hopeless.  If you miss the collection and would like to make a contribution, please pro-
vide an envelope clearly marked “Haiti” in the parish office or in next week’s collection, 
and we will make sure it gets directed appropriately. 
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St. Dominic School                                              
4100 Columbus Road — Quincy, Illinois   62305                                                              

Web:  www.stdominicquincy.org    Office:  (217) 224-0041 Fax:  (217) 224-0042                                 
cfrericks@stdominicquincy.org 

A Message from Mrs. Carol Frericks—Principal 

St. Dominic School Support Staff 2021 - 2022 

    

    

Melissa Young  Cafeteria              Diane Dabney Cafeteria                 Gina Obert Cafeteria                      Karen Wellman Daycare              

Ann Altenhein PreK Aide        Teri Struck Kindergarten Aide      Linda Rodemich Reading Recovery  Donna Richmiller Math Tutor 

MARK YOUR CALENDARS 

Wednesday, September 1st 

8:30 a.m. School Mass led by 7th Grade 

7:00 p.m. PTO Meeting @ St. Dominic School 

Thursday, September 2nd   

8:15 a.m. PTO Fundraiser Kick Off 

 

Monday, September 6th  

Labor Day  - No School 

Tuesday, September 7th  

7:00 p.m. Parish Council Meeting  

Wednesday, September 8th 

8:30 a.m. School Mass led by 6th Grade 

3:15 p.m. Faculty Meeting 

Monday, September 13th  

Fall Pictures 

Tuesday, September 14th 

6:30 p.m. School Board Meeting

Holy Moments of the Week 

At St. Dominic School of St. Anthony of Padua Parish, 

where Holy Moments happen every day, we know that 

we are blessed with the presence of the Holy Spirit. As 

we experience His presence we are blessed with the 

Fruits of the Holy Spirit - love, joy, peace, patience, kind-

ness, goodness, faithfulness, gentleness, and self-

control. Each week we look for the presence of the Holy 

Spirit in our lives and give thanks for our Holy Moments. 

These special Holy Moments are when we do what God 

is calling us to do. We put our self-interests aside and 

listen to His call so we can grow as Disciples of Christ.  
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 August 29, 2021                        St. Anthony of Padua Church, Quincy 

Mark your calendar to do some Fall shopping on Saturday, October 2nd , 9:00 a.m.-

2:00 p.m. at the Father Irenaeus Hall (formerly called St. Anthony Hall).  The Ladies of 

St. Anthony will be sponsoring a Fall Craft/Vendor Event.  If you would like to be a ven-

dor or would like more information please contact Janet Bick or Tawny Benz at the 

parish office or email rjbick@comcast.net or rtbenz77@gmail.com and we will send 

you a vendor registration form.   

St. Anthony Ladies Society Fall Craft/Vendor Event October 2, 9:00 a.m.–2:00 p.m. 

Parish Office Hours            
  

Beginning August 16th the Parish Office will be open 8:00 a.m.-3:00 p.m. 

PSR Resgistration                              Sunday, September 12, 9:00-10:15 a.m. 

PSR Registration is underway! If you have a child in grades 1-8 who are not enrolled in a 

Catholic school, please register for PSR beginning Sunday, September 12th, from 9:00-

10:15 AM. Previously enrolled students should be receiving a letter with forms in the 

mail this week. If you have not been enrolled previously or do not receive your letter, 

please take a form from the back of the church. Forms can be turned into the collection 

basket, sent to the office, or emailed to hglidewell@stdominicquincy.org 

St. Anthony Men’s Society Chicken Dinner                                       September 19th,  11:00 a.m-1:00 p.m. 

Mark your calendars for the St. Anthony Men’s Society Dine In or Carry Out (You will need 

to come inside for carry outs) Chicken Dinner on Sunday, September 19th, 11:00 a.m.-

1:00 p.m.   

 1/4 Chicken Meal  $11 

 1/2 Chicken Meal  $14 

 Children’s Meal $7 

All meals include mashed potatoes, gravy, green beans, dessert, and drink. 

 Perpetual Prayer Candle 

We have a Perpetual Prayer Candle by the Divine Mercy picture in church.  The candle 

will burn 24 hours 7 days per week.  There will be a small card by the candle indicating 

the prayer intention(s) for the week as well as be posted in the bulletin.  There may be 

more than one intention each week.  The week will run Saturday through Friday. You 

may request prayer intentions for a week by contacting the parish office at 222-5996.  

A donation of $10 is appreciated for each intention for a week. 

mailto:hglidewell@stdominicquincy.org
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 — Parish Data —  

In charity, please remember in your prayers:  All Caregivers, The Shut-Ins of our Parish, Military Members and their families, Albert Huber  

Barbara Boone, Neva Nelson, Mike Hildebrand, Tanner Scranton, Florence Griesbaum, Susan Bauer, Jackie Schieferdecker,  Tony Engels, 

Cathy Watson, Dennis Meyer, Jesica Huber, James Ponsot,  Mark Frericks, Mary Gehrt 

Also please remember in your prayers those who have died in 2021:  Cheryl Whitaker, Mryon Koch, Jim Freiburg, Sandy Brinkman, Ruth 

Deters, Margie Benz,  Valmont “Bunny” Disseler, Katie Neuser, Mary Wellman, April Rohn, Kent Wellman, Nancy Brooks 

 

Monday, August 30 
   
Tuesday, August 31 
  
 
Wednesday,  Sept. 1 
7:00 p.m. St. Dominic PTO 
  
Thursday, Sept. 2 
6:00—8:00 p.m. Grief Share 
6:30-7:30 p.m. Choir Practice 
 
Friday, Sept. 3 
 
 
Saturday, Sept. 4 
4:00 p.m. Mass 
6:30 p.m.  Mass 
 
Sunday,  Sept. 5 
8:00 a.m. Mass 
10:30 a.m.             Mass  
  
   
 
   

PARISH CALENDAR 
Week 8 August 21 & 22 Total Year-to-Date 

Loose Collection       $        521.24            $     6,415.37 

Weekly Envelopes     $ 8,540.00            $  79,852.00 

Electronic Deposits (monthly)        $   0.00            $     4,650.00 

Total, August 21/22, 2021         $    9,061.24             $   90,917.37 

Budget Goal 
(to be recalculated soon!) 

 $13,000.00             $  104,000.00 

Difference   ($ -  3,938.76)  ($  -13,082.63)            

WEEKLY PARISH OFFERING 

Parish Community Tithe (PCT) News: 

Please read the September 2021 issue of our Parish Newslet-

ter which speaks about the transition from the Annual Catho-

lic Services Appeal (ACSA) to the “Parish Community 

Tithe” (PCT), where the diocese pulls its ‘share’ for diocesan 

ministries each month from the parishes, rather than doing an 

annual appeal.  Thank you for your stewardship support of St. 

Anthony Church and St. Dominic School! 

 Saturday, 4:00 PM Saturday, 6:30 PM Sunday, 8:00 AM Sunday, 10:30 AM 

Key Minister/

Sacristan 
Mary Courty  Gene & Rita Goerlich Jan Barnard 

Lector Kathy Gehrt George Benz Michelle Kasparie Darlene Schuerman 

Usher 

Bill Anderson 

Tom Grawe 

Randy Huber 

Jack Kuhlman 

Ron Reichert 

Ted Vahle 

David Vonderheide 

George Benz 

Richard Foster 

Mike Genenbacher 

Gene Goerlich 

Jerry Grawe 

Frank Arnold 

Diane Dittmer 

Greg Dittmer 

Mark Wellman 

Servers 
Nevan Drew 

Kamryn Pritchett 

Noah Benz 

Elaina Weiman 
Noah Kasparie 

Joe Warning 

Viktor Harsell 

Greeters/ 

Gift Bearers 
Pat Vaughn Elmer & Jeanne Maas Mike Genenbacher Family David & Janice McCleary 

Rosary Leader Carol Vogel Roger Terstriep Melanie Longenecker Rich & Alice Rakers 

Counters:  Monday, August 30 2021:    

         Dennis Hildebrand     Mary Courty   Michelle Ehrhardt 

 

Parish Community Tithe (PCT) for July to Diocese: $4,530.00 

                        

 

Parish Ministry Schedule - Sat.& Sun., Sept. 4 & 5 

DEBT/ACCRUED DEFICITS 

Unpaid Diocesan Liabilities 

from FY 2018-21:  (updated to reflect 

late payments posted at the end of FY2020-21) 

ACSA 2018-19: $13,798.24   

ACSA 2019-20: $52,302.36 

ACSA 2020-21: $58,905.82 

 Total: $125,006.42 

Debt Reduction Envelopes 

                            Thank you! ——> 

  Cumulative, 8/22 $ 2,156.00 
FY 2020-21: $39,749.00 

As each one has received a gift, use it to serve one another as 
good stewards of God's varied grace (1 Pt 4:10).  
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Nursing Care  Patients  

IL Veterans Home 

Michael Hildebrand 

Albert Huber 

Paul Stupasky 

Jim Ponsot 

Good Samaritan Home 

Trudy Stupavsky 

Bill Wellman 

Bickford Cottages 

Joanne Greving 
SUNSET 

Beverly Andrews 

 

Protecting God’s Children ONLINE:  During the Covid-19, you have the opportunity to complete this one time training online.  For 

more information please contact the parish office 222-5996 or email bulletin@stanthonypadua.org and we will email the instruc-

tions to you.   

QCES Foundation Executive Director Opening 

The Quincy Catholic Elementary Schools Foundation is 

looking to hire a director. This person will oversee mar-

keting and development for the four Quincy Catholic ele-

mentary schools.  If interested, please send a resume  to 

Elizabeth Brown, Foundation Board President 

(QCESFoundationPresident@gmail.com).  

  SEPTEMBER GROCERY ITEMS: 

Toilet Paper 

The Ladies of Charity & Catholic Charities Thank you! 

Barry Community Care 

Center 

Barbara Boone Sacramental Preparation  If you have any children older 

than 3rd grade who have not received Confirmation and 

would be interested in receiving Confirmation this Spring, 

please contact Hope Glidewell at hglide-

well@stdominicquincy.org or call the office at (217)222-

5996 ex. 106 

St. Peter Adoration Chapel Update 

As you may have heard, we are opening the Adoration 

Chapel at St Peters for 1 - 24-hour period once a 

week.  We know that this may be a slow start, but 

we have many open hours to fill.  We would 

rather start with a few hours than wait to get 

all the hours filled before we start.  This was 

the time frame with the least number of 

hours to fill.  We ask for your patience with 

this process.   We will be adding hours as we 

can, so please be aware of email and phone 

calls.  We will be asking for a response from you 

to confirm hour and date.   At this time there are no 

walk ins.  Please be respectful of the Adorers who have 

scheduled time in the Chapel.  As you know, the church 

is open during the day and some into the evening.  It is a 

great place to pray also.  If you would like to be a Chapel 

Adorer, please contact Mary Voorhis at 217 653 3127 or 

Gina Wolf at 217 257 9966.  We would love to have you 

join this Ministry. Thanks and Blessings,   Mary and Gina 

CATHOLIC WOMEN’S CONVENTION    The Springfield Dioce-

san Council of Catholic Women will have their 92nd annual 

convention, “Living God’s Plan for Life, Love and 

the Family”, for all women of the diocese, on 

Wed. Sept. 29, 2021 at Hamilton’s South Ball-

room, 110 N. East Street, Jacksonville, IL , from 

8 A.M.-4:30 P.M.  Bishop Paprocki, along with 

priests of the diocese, will celebrate 11:00 am 

Mass for the convention attendees at Our Savior 

Catholic Church, Jacksonville.  There is a ban-

quet luncheon directly afterwards at Hamilton’s.  Coleen 

Kelly Mast, Quincy IL native, motivational and engaging 

speaker will have morning and afternoon talks, entitled 

“The 4 Heart Healthy Habits for Holiness” and 

“LoveEd:Witnessing the Truth in Today’s Confused World”. 

She offers a powerful, yet simple message with the right 

touch of lighthearted humor woven in.  Registration forms 

are in the parish office. 

Church Cleaning Schedule for  Thursday Sept. 2nd,  6:00 

PM “GROUP C:  Jackie Dreyer, Theresa Bockhold, Joyce 

Hildebrand, Betty Kasparie, Dana Wittler, Carol Vogel, 

Lou Ann Weills, Penny Weiman, Pat Steinkamp, Cindy 

Cramer, Julie Reichert, Julie Peter & girls, Bea Hermsmei-

er, Anna Benz, Yvonne Campbell, Olivia Powell, and 

Michelle Deege             

 Thank you Ladies! 

Protecting God’s Children Program  If you are in need of 

attending PGC you may do so at one of the sessions at 

Blessed Sacrament on either Mon., Aug. 30, 6-9 pm or 

Tues., Sept. 21, 6-9 in the Leo Amen Room (school cafe-

teria).  Because of Covid you must reserve a seat by call-

ing 222-2759. 

QND Candy Bar Sales  

Help support the QND Band by purchasing a candy bar.  

They will be selling them after all Masses this weekend. 

Ladies of the Parish:  We will need all the ladies of the 

parish to donate pies or cakes for the Chicken Dinner, 

Sept. 19th. 

mailto:QCESFoundationBoard@gmail.com
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   A note of thanks from Fr. Timothy Kremen, OSM for the 
generous hospitality of the people of St. Anthony Church 
and for their kind support of the missions in South Africa.  
For any remaining contributions to the missions in South 
Africa, please place them in the collection in an envelope 
clearly marked “Missions” and either drop the envelope in 
the basket or at the parsh office, and we will make sure it 
gets were it needs to go. 

St. Peter School is accepting applications for a para edu-

cators (approx. 25 hours/week).  Applicants should have 

experience working with children.  Responsibilities in-

clude working one on one with children and assisting 

classroom teacher with instruction and supervision.  

Qualified applicants should send a cover letter, resume, 

and references to Mrs. Cindy Venvertloh, St. Peter 

School, 2500 Maine Street, Quincy, IL  62301. 

St. Peter School is looking to hire 2 adult day care work-

ers.  Those who are interested in applying, please con-

tact Mrs. Loretta Goehl, Day Care Coordinator, at tom-

nrets71@comcast.net or 217-779-1429.  This is a 10-15 

hour per week position with times varying from 2:30 –

5:45 p.m.  Duties include supervising/working with stu-

dents after school in grades Preschool-8th grade . 

Come to the Annual Blessed Sacrament Septemberfest 

– September 11th, 5pm to 11 pm, 7th & Adams.  Come 

check out the new Bounce Park and Blues on 7th Street 

from 6 to 9:30 pm.  Silent Auction, Raffles, kids play ar-

ea and as always, great food and drink! 

Catholics Returning Home  St. Francis Solanus Parish will 

offer a six-week series entitled “Catholics Returning 

Home” beginning Wednesday, September 8, at 6:30 

p.m. in the Parish Hall, located on the north side of the 

church at 17th and College Avenue.  It will run for six con-

secutive Wednesday evenings and will conclude on Octo-

ber 13.  The sessions are for non-practicing Catholics 

who are seeking answers to questions about returning to 

the Church.  If you know someone who has left the 

Church, please invite them to join us.  For more infor-

mation, call Deacon Wayne Zimmerman, 217-430-7792. 

Congratulations!  Msgr Leo Enlow, pastor of St Peter’s 

Church in Quincy, will be honored by Chaddock with the 

prestigious ‘Friend Of Children Award’ at their annual 

Rose Tea on Sunday, September 12 at 2pm. Light re-

freshments, music, an art exhibit, good fellowship, and of 

course rose tea will be featured. No cost to attend, but 

donations are welcomed and reservations are strongly 

encouraged. Proceeds go to support Chaddock’s many 

programs for area children and families. 217-592-0330 

or at chaddock.org.”  


